
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 

 

That the SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT’S FY 2018-2022 Capital Improvement Program (CIP) was 

released to the cities and county for review on February 28, 2017.  It includes: a description, schedule, 

and map for each of the capital improvements the District plans to undertake over the next five years; a 

financial analysis; and a method of financing such improvements. 

That a public hearing regarding the CIP will be opened on April 25, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., in the chambers of 

the Board of Directors of the Santa Clara Valley Water District (Board) at 5700 Almaden Expressway, San 

Jose, California.  The hearing will be continued at subsequent Board meetings, currently scheduled for 

April 26, 27, and 28 at a time certain of 6:00 p.m. and May 9, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.  The public hearing will 

close during the Board meeting on May 9, 2017.  The CIP is available for review on the District’s website 

at http://www.valleywater.org/CIP.aspx, or at the District’s office at 5700 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, 

California. 

That on the dates, at the time and place as stated, any representative of the cities or county where the 

District operates, or any person interested in the District’s activities in constructing capital improvements, 

may, in person or by representative, appear and submit evidence concerning the subject of said CIP. 

That following the public hearings, the Board of Directors of the Santa Clara Valley Water District will 

adopt the FY 2018-2022 Capital Improvement Program. 
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